
	
welcome visitors from Sydney University's Rare Books and Special Collections 
	

Exciting news from our museum 
this week! We were thrilled to 
welcome a group of visitors from 
Sydney University's Rare Books 
and Special Collections. 
 
Leen, Charlotte, Fiona, Anne, 
and Julie were the enthusiastic 
individuals who embarked on a 
fascinating tour with us. They 
showed a keen interest in every 
aspect of our museum, with a 
special focus on our remarkable 
Common Press from the 1700s.  
 
We were delighted by their 
enthusiasm and engagement 
throughout the visit, and we're 
eagerly looking forward to 
hosting more students and staff 
from Sydney University. Who 
knows, they might even get to 
participate in one of our courses 
in the future! 
 
 
 

Seeing their awe and amazement as they witnessed our exhibits in action, spanning from 
the 1700s to the 1950s, was truly gratifying. It's moments like these that remind us of the 
enduring power of history and the joy it brings to all who explore it. 
 


